
 
 

 
 

CHURCH SCHOOL 
 

 

 
If you are new to our church and would like to find out more information about our 
program, Nursery through 8th grade, please contact Carrie O’Brien, Church School 
Director, at 978-369-4837 or cobrien@triconchurch.org.   
 
TODAY 
Childcare is provided in the nursery for children up to age five.  The nursery is located 
on the first floor of the Church School wing. 
 

Parents are responsible for supervising their children prior to and following 
worship. 
 

Coming up 
Sunday, June 3rd – Children’s Chapel and Field Day 
Wednesday, June 13th - SEEKERS End of the Year Potluck Supper 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Events and Comments 

May 27, 2018 
Trinitarian Congregational Church, Concord, MA 

Church Office (978) 369-4837; Fax (978) 287-0406  
www.triconchurch.org and find us on Facebook            

 
 

WELCOME 
 

 
Welcome to our worship service.  Hearing aid units and large print bulletins are 
available from the ushers.   We also have a hearing loop for those with compatible 
hearing aids. 
 

Head ushers are:  Bob and Phyllis Clarke.  Ushers/greeters are:  Charles, Pat and 
Glenna Davis, Otto Judicke. 
 

Coffee server is:  Fred White 
 
We welcome Lee Ridgway as our guest organist this morning. 
 

IF YOU ARE NEW AT TRICON TODAY -- We invite you to sign our guest book located 
on the podium in the sanctuary entrance.  Please pick up information about the church 
in the entry or at the welcome table in the parish hall. 
 

DO YOU NEED A NAMETAG?  Please put a note in the offering plate or notify the 
church office. 
 

 
WHAT’S HAPPENING 

 
 

ONGOING OPPORTUNITIES 
 

ANCHOR GROUP (Men’s Group) the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays, 7:00 a.m. - church parlor 
MEDITATION GROUP meets Monday, June 3 - 10:30 a.m. – church parlor 
CAREGIVERS GROUP meets Wednesday, June 6 – 10:00 a.m. – church parlor 
 

 



 
 
 
 

THE SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
We will celebrate the Sacrament of Baptism during the service on Sunday, 
June 17.  If you would like to have your child baptized, or you would like to be 
baptized yourself, please call the church office at 978 369-4837 by June 11. 
 
OFFERING ENVELOPES  Canary yellow offering envelopes for the year 2018 are 
available on the literature table in the parish hall.  Feel free to take as many as you 
need.  Please put your name and your giving code (if you know it) on the outside of the 
envelope. 
 

ALTAR FLOWERS  If you would like to donate flowers for a Sunday service in 2018, 
you may sign up on the flower chart in the parish hall or on our website. 
 
 
 

 
CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 
      
Monday, May 28 – MEMORIAL DAY 
 Church Office Closed 
 

Tuesday, May 29 
   7:00 p.m. – Informal questions and answer session with Bob Brown 
  

Wednesday, May 30 
 12:00 p.m. – Birthday Party for those 80+ 
   7:30 p.m. – Youth Discussion 
 

Sunday, June 3 
 10:00 a.m. – Service of Worship/Communion 
       Children’s Chapel and Field Day 
 11:00 a.m. – Congregational Meeting 
 All Church Picnic 
   7:00 p.m. – Youth Group 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

 

 
Opportunities 

 

to Meet with and Hear from 
Bob Brown 

 
All Welcome 

 
Tuesday, May 29th 
Informal question and answer session 
TriCon Church 
7:00 p.m. 
 
Thursday, May 31st 
Breakfast meeting for women of the church 
Ruth Piper’s home 
106 Lee Drive, Concord 
7:30-9:30 a.m. 
RSVP to the church for breakfast 978 369-4837 


